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Purpose 

 
Report of the Director of Strategy and Partnerships on the progress 
being made to update the strategic priorities of Sherwood Forest 
Hospitals. 
 

Approval  

Assurance Y 

Update Y 

Consider  

Strategic Objectives 

Provide 
outstanding 
care in the 

best place at 
the right time 

Improve health 
and well-being 

within our 
communities 

Empower and 
support our 

people to be the 
best they can be 

To 
continuously 

learn and 
improve 

Sustainable 
use of 

resources and 
estate 

Work 
collaboratively 
with partners in 
the community 

Y Y Y Y Y Y 

Principal Risk  

PR1 Significant deterioration in standards of safety and care  Y 

PR2 Demand that overwhelms capacity Y 

PR3 Critical shortage of workforce capacity and capability  

PR4 Failure to achieve the Trust’s financial strategy Y 

PR5 Inability to initiate and implement evidence-based Improvement and innovation Y 

PR6 Working more closely with local health and care partners does not fully deliver 
the required benefits  

Y 

PR7 Major disruptive incident  

PR8 Failure to deliver sustainable reductions in the Trust’s impact on climate 
change 

Y 

Committees/groups where this item has been presented before 

Trust Management Team 25th October 2023 
Board workshop 26th October 2023 

Acronyms  

None 
 

Executive Summary 

During the summer months between April and July several opportunities to engage with members of the 
public, patients and colleagues were undertaken to help shape the new Trust Strategy. This is an 
important component of the strategy development not least because the environment in which the trust 
operates has changed.  
 
The feedback has been incredibly useful in shaping the vision and priorities for the trust’s new strategy. 
Providing a baseline for future use to benchmark ourselves against as we enter into the launch and 
implementation of the new strategy.  
 
Broadly speaking our patients and public tell us they want better communication, shorter waiting times, 
personalised and joined up care. Our colleagues tell us they want timely communication, improvements 
to pathways, career development and return to basics with the CARE values.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity in thanking everyone who gave their time and views into the process. 
There will be further such opportunities as the strategy continues it’s journey to final design and through 
the launch period. 

 


